DOWELLIN TOYS FACTORY

Date: 6/27/2019

Federal Communications Commission

To Whom It May Concern:

The letter grants authorization for representative of DOWELLIN TOYS FACTORY to apply the
FCC for a change in identification. This authorization applies to DOWELLIN TOYS FACTORY,
2AGZ8DRWG538B , granted on 07/04/2018, The equipment is electrically identical.

We are aware that DOWELLIN TOYS FACTORY intends to market the above referenced
product under 2AGZ8DRW610W

The only change being the model name , FCC ID and the label on the device.
The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be

representative of and applicable to the change ID equipment.

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us.

Client’s signature:

Client’s name / title: David Lin/sales manager
Telephone: 13829573913

Email: david@dowellin.com



